
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Pembroke                        Term: Summer 2                  Topic: My Body 

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 
 

We have had a wonderful last half term of 

the year.  

 

Our topic this term has been ‘My Body’. We 

have had fun drawing around our bodies 

with chalk on the playground, experiencing 

foot spas and much more!  

 

Our story this half term was ‘The Growing 

Story’, as we have been focusing on how our 

bodies change as we grow up.  

 

In maths, we have been focusing on 

repeating patterns and counting.  

 

We had a lot of fun on Sport’s Day this year. It 

was so lovely to see everyone’s enthusiasm 

and team spirit! We even all got a medal for 

our efforts.  

 

Water play with Cardiff and Conway class 

was a lot of fun- especially getting the adults 

soaked!  

  

We have explored many instruments in music 

this year. A particular favourite was getting 

the chance to play the Cello!  

 

We also went on a class trip to Victoria Park 

for the Bandstand event. We were so proud 

of everyone for joining in with the trip, and of 

course lots of singing and dancing.  

 

Rebound has been a highlight of the week, 

and everyone’s perseverance and 

development each week has been great to 

see. 

 

We have had a fantastic year in Pembroke 

class, and we hope you all have a wonderful 

Summer. We wish you all the luck for your 

next adventures!  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Dates & Points to remember:  

End of term- Friday 15th July  

Term starts – Monday 5th September 

 


